
Berlin, 9 June 2022

During a break between sessions of the APPEC meeting,
Stavros relaxed in the only big chair of the large hall, 
raised halfway up. He looked to me like a kind of prince  
of our community sitting on his throne, and I took this 
photo on the spot with my mobile.
His amused yet ironic expression says something about 
his personality and I realise now that I would not have taken 
that photo if I did not love him. 
The next day he wanted to take Marica and me downtown 
to visit the fantastic atelier of Tomas Saraceno, his friend 
and famous multifaceted artist. 
It was just the last of the many moments we experienced 
together over the years for which I am grateful to him.
And yes, he was a Prince in our community.

Ciao Stavros!

Eugenio


